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June 16, 2025 
 
Ms. Amina Harris 
4175 Nottingham Rd 
Detroit, MI  48224-3419 
 
Re: 4175 Nottingham Rd 
                                        
Dear Ms. Harris, 
 
Please find this correspondence as a follow-up to the communication you provided on June 4, 2025, to the Detroit 
Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) and the Board of Water Commissioners (BOWC) regarding the high 
balance on the account. 
 
Several attempts have been made to contact you regarding your concerns about the high balance associated with 
the referenced property. As of this update, we have not yet received a response. 
 
Please contact me directly at 313-880-2564 at your earliest convenience so we can thoroughly review and address 
your concerns. Once contact is made, a comprehensive response will be provided to the BOWC. 
 
Thank you for being a valued DWSD customer.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kimberly Crowell 
 
Customer Service Manager 
CC: Board of Water Commissioners 


